
 

 Hipswell C of E Primary School 

Autumn Half Term 1 

(w/c 5.9.22 – 4.10.22) 
This Half Term! 

PE in 2022 has started off incredibly 

positively at Hipswell  

C of E Primary School, with the whole 

school embracing our Invasion Games Unit 

of work ‘Football’. We decided it was only 

right to start off the year with football 

after the Lionesses’ incredible win over 

Germany back in July, to win the EURO’s.  

Next Half Term 

We intend to build on the positive start to 

PE in 2022, and continue with some 

excellent learning across all year groups. 

The weather at this time of the year is a 

lottery, but with that said, we appreciate 

it if you are able to send outdoor kit to 

school with your child, so they stay warm if 

we are outside. Units covered this half-

term by the different year groups will be 

as follows. 

Year 1: Dance/Drama, Multi-skills 

Year 2: Dance/Drama, Multi-skills 

Year 3: Invasion Games, Dance 

Year 4: Invasion Games, Dance 

Year 5: Invasion Games, Swimming 

Year 6: Invasion Games, Indoor Athletics. 

 

Clubs 

This term the children have enjoyed 

attending Football and Zumba club. Both 

coaches leading the sessions have been 

excellent. We look forward to welcoming 

both Mrs Blackmore and Martin Adams 

back to continue their good work. 

Check out our Zumba club. New tracks will 

be used next half term. 

 

 

The Football Challenge. 

Remember to have a go at this term’s PE 

home challenge found on your Seesaw page. 

It would be wonderful if we could reach 1/3 

of our pupils entering. If you would like the 

information again, simply click on the link 

below. 

Koboca - HOMEWORK: Football Challenge 

 

Fixtures 

At the beginning of this half term,we have 

attended the KS1 multi-skills festival held 

at Risedale School. The children had a 

wonderful afternoon and were a real credit 

to the school. Last week 9 of our Year5/6 

pupils represented the school in a Football 

League. They displayed some of our core 

Christian Values including perseverance and 

respect. They all worked extremely well as 

a team and their grit and determination 

earned them 2nd place. Well done boys. A 

fantastic achievement.  

      
Upcoming Fixtures 

Year 3/4 Football League 

Year 5/6 Indoor Cricket 

Year 5/6 Sports Hall Athletics 

Look out on the school Facebook page in the 

coming weeks to see how we get on! 

 

Exciting News 

We will be welcoming Rachel Muir from 

‘Embers’ to run Forest Schools with our 

pupils throughout the year. 

https://www.koboca.co.uk/homework-football-challenge/?q=e97720cd&s=637a08db

